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Crystal Pond Dam Association 
146 Crystal Pond Road 
Eastford, CT 06242 
 
Attn: Scott Hernberg, President shernberg@royalalliance.com  
 
Re: Notice of Required Request for Engineering and Maintenance Work 
 Crystal Pond Dam, ID#: 3908 
 Hazard Class: BB [Moderate Hazard Potential Dam]  
 Registration#:  N/A 
 Municipality: Eastford 
 
Dear Mr. Hernberg: 
 
Thank you for having the Crystal Pond Dam inspected.  An inspection report was submitted to the 
Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) Dam Safety Program on November 22, 2021, 
which was based on an August 27, 2018 and September 13, 2018 inspections by Fuss & O’Neill, Inc.   
 
Your consulting engineer assessed the dam to be in POOR condition overall.   
 
COMPLETING RECOMMENDED WORK: 
 
The DEEP Dam Safety Program requests that you, as the/a dam owner, complete all the work items 
recommended by your consulting engineer in the above-referenced inspection report.   
 
Some activities identified in the inspection report may require a Dam Safety permit.  Information on Dam 
Safety permits is available on the DEEP Dam Permitting webpage: 
https://portal.ct.gov/DEEP/Water/Dams/Dam-Permitting, which includes examples of activities that require 
a Dam Safety permit.  We recommend working with your consulting engineer to identify required permits 
for work identified in the inspection report.   
 
The DEEP Dam Safety Program must receive your proposed schedule to complete the engineering 
studies and/or repairs recommended in the inspection report, as well as any additional documents 
requested below, within 30 days of receipt of this letter (unless otherwise stated).  We prefer that you 
email the proposed schedule to DEEP.DamSafety@ct.gov.  If you do not have access to a computer, you 
may mail us the proposed schedule and other requested documents to the DEEP Dam Safety Program, 79 
Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106.   
 
CONTACT US: 
 
Please contact Anna Laskin at or (860) 424-3522 or Anna.Laskin@ct.gov to answer any questions about 
your dam and/or this letter.  Alternately, you may contact us at DEEP.DamSafety@ct.gov.   
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Sincerely, 

 

Date: February 1, 2022     
 
       Ivonne Grajko Hall, P.E. 

Supervising Civil Engineer 
       Dam Safety Program 
       Water Planning and Management Division 
 
 
cc:      Town of Eastford Chief Administrative Official, firstselectman@townofeastford.com  

Town of Eastford Wetlands Commission, landuse@townofeastford.com  
Andrea Judge, P.E. ajudge@fando.com  
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